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11th July 2018 

 

Dear Parents 
 

On Tuesday 11th September, Class 3 will be visiting The Woodlands Adventure Company 

near Stamford Bridge as part of our new ‘New Beginnings’ topic.  During the day we will 

be carrying out activities such as den building, foraging, bow and arrow making and 

eating camp fire food. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £12.00. This includes transport and entrance to the Centre 

and a very kind donation towards the cost of the coach from Friends of North 

Duffield. 

 

We will leave school at 9.00am and will return to school before 3.30pm. The children 

may wear their own clothing, preferably old, considering the activities they will be 

doing. Comfortable waterproof shoes and a waterproof jacket will also be needed as it 

can be damp. 

 
The children need to bring a packed lunch to have at lunchtime. It would be really 

helpful if children were able to bring their lunch and drinks in disposable packaging - 

named carrier bags work well, so that we don’t need to carry bags and boxes round all 

day.  If you would like to order a school packed lunch, please could you state your 

choice of sandwich filling: cheese, tuna or ham in the notes section on Parentpay by 

Tuesday 4th September.  

 

If you have any questions, or would like to accompany us on the trip, please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  

 

If you require an activation letter for your child’s account on ParentPay please contact 

the school office. 
 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mrs Duffy and Mr Russell 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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